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Dear parents/carers
| hope you are raring to go with the last term in Year 3!

This term we will be studying World War 2. |1 know lots of the children have been
looking forward to this topic. We have be visited the Tank Museum as part of our
evacuee experience so we could get a taste for what it was like to be a child during
the war.

During our Literacy lesson we will be focussing on The Lion, the Witch and the
Wardrobe which links perfectly with our topic of World War 2. Within this we will
be looking at adventure stories and writing our own story. Following on from our
trip we will be writing a recount of our day there.

In maths we will be focusing on numbers and place value, shape and multiplication
and division. Children need to continue to learn their 3, 4 and 8 times tables at
home to help with our lessons in school.

It’s always an enjoyable but busy term and I hope the children are looking forward
to their last term in Year 3 before moving on to be the oldest in the school.

Miss Simmonds
Year 3 Class Teacher

T:\Admin Office\Parents\2018-19\Year 3\Year 3 Curriculum letter Summer term 2019.docx



